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September 28th. 1915.

Dear Nr. Hutohinson,
LXXII

I have read your letter of the 19th.

September with reference to the dicke. I have sent

a copy of it to Mr. Green, and have informed him

that it is our aim to have this work performed in

a﻿throughly satisfactory manner. I have also

asked him to inspect the work again and go into

the question with you. I hope the result will

be satisfactory.

Yours sincerely.

Duncan Esqr

Deputy Superintendent General.

1. Hutohinson, Esq..

Taouhalen P. O..

Vansouver Ialand, B.C.
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